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Gary Westbrook 
Post Oak Savannah Groundwater Conservation District 
310 East Ave C 
Milano, Texas 76556 
 
Re: 2022 Conservation Grant  
 
Mr. Westbrook, 
 
Marlow WSC is still waiting for the Federal Emergency Management Administration 
to award the grant that Marlow WSC applied for in the aftermath of Winter Storm Uri. 
According to the Texas Department of Emergency Management, Marlow is still in the 
running for the grant. Marlow WSC is planning to use the POSGCD grant as part of 
its matching funds for the FEMA grant. 
 
Marlow WSC respectfully request that POSGCD grant an extension of 1 year on the 
2022 Conservation Grant. 
 
Marlow WSC apologizes for any inconvenience that is caused by this extension. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert “Roby” Jekel 
Manager, Marlow WSC 
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